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BLACK TUSK RESOURCES INC. SUBMITS INITIAL ROCK SAMPLES FROM ITS 
GOLDSMITH PROPERTY FOR PROCESSING 

March 23, 2018, Vancouver, BC – Black Tusk Resources Inc. (“Black Tusk” or the “Company) 
(C: TUSK) is pleased to announce that it has submitted 18 rock samples for processing at Bureau 
Veritas laboratory located in Vancouver, BC. The rock samples were obtained from the 
Goldsmith Property, located 65 kilometers north of Kaslo in southeastern British Columbia (see 
News Release dated January 8, 2018). The early 2018 rock sampling was undertaken to assist in 
verifying the presence of high grade gold mineralization documented by previous property 
owners. Results from analysis of these 18 rock samples is expected in approximately 30 days. 

In 2018 the company plans to complete compilation of all available historical geochemical and 
geophysical data, and undertake surface mapping and sampling.  

“We are looking forward to the results from our initial rock samples as well as the upcoming 
2018 exploration season on the Goldsmith Property” said Richard Penn, CEO of the Company. 

About Black Tusk Resources Inc. 

Black Tusk is engaged in the acquisition and exploration of its mineral property located in British 
Columbia, Canada. Pursuant to the Goldsmith option agreement, the company currently has an 
option to acquire a 100-per-cent undivided interest in the Goldsmith property situated in the 
Kootenays, approximately 65 kilometres north of the city of Kaslo, BC. 

Linda Dandy, P.Geo, a "Qualified Person", authored the Company’s Technical Report on the 
Goldsmith Property. Perry Grunenberg, P.Geo, a "Qualified Person" as that term is defined under 
NI 43-101, has reviewed and approved the technical information contained in this news release. 

Forward Looking Information 



This press release contains forward-looking statements based on assumptions as of that date. 
These statements reflect management’s current estimates, beliefs, intentions and expectations; 
they are not guarantees of future performance. The Company cautions that all forward-looking 
statements are inherently uncertain and that actual performance may be affected by a number of 
material factors, many of which are beyond the Company’s control. Such factors include, among 
other things: risks and uncertainties relating to exploration and development; the ability of the 
Company to obtain additional financing; the Company’s limited operating history; the need to 
comply with environmental and governmental regulations; fluctuations in the prices of 
commodities; operating hazards and risks; competition and other risks and uncertainties, 
including those described in the Company’s Prospectus dated September 8, 2017 available on 
www.sedar.com. Accordingly, actual and future events, conditions, and results may differ 
materially from the estimates, beliefs, intentions, and expectations expressed or implied in the 
forward-looking information. Except as required under applicable securities legislation, the 
Company undertakes no obligation to publicly update or revise forward-looking information. 

On behalf of the Board of Directors 

Richard Penn, CEO 
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